From: Spencer Maxwell [mailto:SBM @freese.com]

Sent: Wednesday, May 24, 2017 11:42 AM

To: Michael Hebert <mhebert@mckinneytexas.org=; jjhajdasz@acpconstructors.com; John.Mueller@tx.usda.gov
Cc: TPWA . <tpwa@outlook.com:=

Subject: TPWA Froject of the Year - Rehabilitation of NRCS Floodwater Retarding Structure 24 EFAL

Congratulations! | am pleased to inform you that the Rehabilitation of NRCS Floodwater Retarding Structure 2A EFAL project has been selected as an APWA Texas Chapter Project of the Year for 2017, As the project’s managing
agency, primary contractor, and consultant, you are invited to receive this award at the TPWA Annual Conference in San Antonio on June 15. More information about the conference can be found at http://www.tpwa.org/.

The Chapter is proud to recognize this project! Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,
Spencer

Spencer B. Maxwell, P.E., PTOE
Awards Committee Chair — APWA Texas Chapter

Freese and Michals, Inc.

4055 International Plaza, Suite 200
Fort Worth, TX 76105
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